SC Rehearsal 3 Notices - 17th January

<u>Verbal notice of a meeting</u> to 'sign off' the accounts for 2022-23 & to appoint the examiner for 2023-24 was given.

This meeting will take place on Wednesday 31st January 2024 at 7.15pm.

Written notice, with the accounts, will be emailed to all members.

Announcement from Will FAO all members

Repertoire suggestions for future concerts: choir members are very welcome to put forward personal music ideas to Will by emailing

directorofmusic@stowmarketchorale.org.uk by 7th February 2024.

<u>Guidance</u>: choices must be achievable, affordable and suitable for the venues available to us.

Lunch at the Chestnut Horse, Great Finborough: 14th February

Some choir members have shown interest in a lunchtime get-together. Please let Maggie know if you want to come, she will arrange the booking.

Thanks to members:-

- 1. for returning Christmas carol booklets, Carols for Choirs, European Sacred Music etc.
- 2. for paying the requested donation towards this term's music costs. (with Elgar £6.50, without Elgar £4.00)
- 3. for signing up in advance for the Singing Day on 10th February. This is a huge help with administration.